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December 13, 2010 
 

 
TO: RESPONSIBLE TRUSTEE AGENCIES 
 INTERESTED ORGANIZATIONS AND INDIVIDUALS 
 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF AN ADDENDUM TO A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION FOR THE 
LYTLE CREEK WASH AMENDED RECLAMATION PLAN LOCATED IN THE COMMUNITY OF LYTLE 
CREEK, SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 
 
The San Bernardino County Land Use Services Department (County) has completed an addendum to the 
Initial Study/ Mitigated Negative Declaration for Lytle Creek Wash Amended Reclamation Plan dated 
February 9, 2001 (project).  The County intends to adopt a Negative Declaration for the proposed project, 
which is located north of Riverside Avenue, approximately 0.5 miles southeast of Interstate 15 in the 
community of Lytle Creek, County of San Bernardino.   
 
The proposed project is a revision to an existing Reclamation Plan 93M-04 to excavate the North Quarry to a 
uniform depth of 150 feet below ground surface.  The additional depth will allow Cemex Construction Material 
Pacific LLC. to increase aggregate reserves within the existing defined quarry.  No additional new land will be 
disturbed besides the areas previously permitted. This revision is not requesting any changes in project area 
or mine plan acreage, annual production, or length of the expiration date of April 19, 2028. 
 
The document has been prepared to meet the State requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act 
and is available for review at the following locations: 

 
San Bernardino County    Rialto Branch Library 
Land Use Services Department   251 West 1st Street 
Planning Division, 1st Floor    Rialto, CA  92376 
385 North Arrowhead Avenue     
San Bernardino, CA  92415 

 
The public comment period will end on January 20, 2011.  For further information or to obtain a copy, call 
909-387-4147.  Written comments should be addressed to: George H. Kenline, County Mining Geologist, 385 
North Arrowhead Avenue, 1st Floor, San Bernardino, CA  92415 or via email: gkenline@lusd.sbcounty.gov.  
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